
 

 

27th February 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Tuesday 20th March the Year 2 Children are visiting 

All Saints Church, Driffield for a REaction Day.  They will 

be leaving school about 9.30am and return to school about 

3.00pm .  The day’s activities will include a number of 

workshops around the theme of Easter.  The children will need to wear school uniform, 

preferably trousers, and comfortable shoes.  A warm waterproof coat will also be 

required.  The cost of visit is £3.00, which will be paid for by the school. 

This letter is for information only as you have already provided consent on the General 

Consent form. 

 

All children will need a packed lunch that day and these will be 

provided by school through the Universal Free Meals Scheme.  If you 

would like your child to bring a pack up from home and DO NOT 

REQUIRE one from school please complete and return the slip below 

by Wednesday 7th March.  Packed lunches from home need to be in a 

labelled disposable bag please – no packed lunch boxes.  

 

 If you any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Year 2 Staff                      

 

 

 

My child ……………………………………………………………..  Class …………………………………… 

 

does not require a packed lunch from school on Tuesday 20th March as I will be 

providing one from home. 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………….   Date ……………………………………… 

 

 

 

 
Please return by Wednesday 7th March 

 


